
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 30 June 2017 
 

 
Economic Regulation Authority welcomes new members 
 
Two leading Western Australian policy and regulatory experts will be appointed to the governing body of 
the Economic Regulation Authority.   
 
Dr Ray Challen and Greg Watkinson have extensive experience in management, regulation, energy, 
economics and public policy. Dr Challen has headed the Public Utilities Office for the past five years, while 
Mr Watkinson has been Chief Executive Officer of the Economic Regulation Authority since 2010.   
 
Both will be part-time appointments fixed for five years. The appointments follows the departure of Mr Steve 
Edwell from the governing body after his term of office expired in April. 
 
ERA chair Nicky Cusworth thanked Mr Edwell for his contribution to the work of the ERA over more than 10 
years on the governing body.  
 
 

 

 
For further information contact:  

 
Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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